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Appendix B: Flyer 
 

                         
Not a Los Angeles County DCFS affiliated research study                                                                           PARTICIPANTS ARE NEEDED FOR A 

RESEARCH STUDY 
Seeking Supervising Children’s Social Workers to participate in a research study about Supervising Child Protection Social Workers’ lived experiences. Please contact this researcher at the information below. 

Further details will be provided upon contact 
 

Kecia Freeman at (951) 532-8146 or kecia.freeman@waldenu.edu 
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Appendix C: Letter to Participant 

 
Date: 
Name of Participant 
Address 
 
Dear (Name), 
 
My name is Kecia Freeman and I am a doctoral candidate at Walden University.  I am 
conducting dissertation research on the lived experiences of supervising child protection 
social workers in Los Angeles County. I desire to interview Supervising Child Protection 
Social Workers to avoid a conflict of interest since I am also a Supervising Child 
Protection Social Worker for the same agency. There are numerous studies about 
occupational traumata that focus on vicarious trauma, compassion fatigue, burnout, and 
secondary traumatic stress. However, this study will focus on the essence of supervising 
child protection social workers’ lived experience. This research study will provide insight 
into what these human service providers experience when they continuously come in 
contact with abused and neglected children who have been traumatized. 
 
I truly believe that your time is important to you and I appreciate your consideration to 
participate in this study.  In order to fully understand your experience we will need to 
meet on two separate occasions for approximately one hour during the first meeting and 
30 minutes for the second meeting.  Meetings can be held at a location of your choosing 
and will not require you to do anything you don’t feel comfortable doing.  The meetings 
are designed to simply become acquainted with you and to learn about your experience as 
a child protection social worker.  All information gathered during our meetings will be 
kept strictly confidential.   
 
Please contact me at your earliest convenience to schedule a date and time that we can 
meet.  My telephone number is (951) 532-8146.  You can also email me at 
kecia.freeman@waldenu.edu.  I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Kecia Freeman 
Doctoral Candidate 
Walden University    
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Appendix D: Nondisclosure Agreement 
 

  


